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Agenda Item 
Item 7. B. – Audit and Financial Accounting Services 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The LMRWD has not received its financial audit as of August 12, 2022.  I have tried to contact the auditor but have not been 

able to connect with them and have not received any response to email messages. 

I spoke with Chris Knopik, CLA, LMRWD accounting services provider, who suggested that the LMRWD consider advertising 

for a new auditor.  Mr. Knopik suggested that the reason the LMRWD may have only received one proposal in 2021 when it 

went out for audit services was that audit firms may have been concerned that the LMRWD was changing auditors and 

accounting services at the same time. He said more audit firms may respond now that the LMRWD has an accounting 

service provider and has a year of stable financial accounting. 

Mr. Knopik said he would contact some firms on behalf of the LMRWD, if the Board decides to seek a new auditor. 

Things are running more smoothly every month with the new accounting service provider.   

Attachments 
Agreement with Global Portfolio, LLC 

Recommended Action 
The Board should consider whether it wants to seek a new auditor  
 
 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, August 17, 2022 






